
 

 

Hello, 

I just wanted to take the opportunity to introduce myself as PCSO 8616 Jonathon Cockerill the new 

Safer Schools Officer for the School. I have worked for Norfolk Constabulary as a Police Community 

Support Officer for nearly 4yrs now with my main role as working in the High School environment 

with previously working for the last 3yrs in King Edward Seventh Academy and Kings Lynn Academy 

in Kings Lynn. I will be splitting my time over the week across 4 Highs Schools, St Clements High, 

Marshland High, Downham Market Academy and Iceni Academy with hopefully spending at least a 

full day in each one each week. 

I will be getting involved and assisting the School with such issues as behaviour, safeguarding and 

attendance. Also just being a presence within in the School actively engaging with Students, staff, 

parents and members of the public.  

If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything then please do not hesitate to contact me 

at the School. 

I look forward to spending my time at the School and hopefully making a positive impact on the 

School and the local community. 

Best Wishes 

PCSO 8616 Jonathon Cockerill 

 


